DALLAS TI HOME COMPUTER GROUP

The TI Users! Group meeting was called to order by Doyle Kelley and then
turned over to Jack Thornton, Chairman of the Nominating Committee, to
preside over election of the new officers for 1982, New Officers were elected
unanimously and are:

February 1982

Last Month (by Mary Hamrick)

President Doyle Kelley
Vice President Gene Williams
Secretary Jack Thornton
Treasurer Greg Cortez

Steve Davis introduced the announcement of T's new expansion chassis, to be
available "soon', and he also stated that the .new Extended Basic should be
in the stores "aoon'.

Software exchange and software demonstrations then ranged from TI games
such as Carwars, TI Invaders, Tombstone City to LOGO demonstrated by
Matt Hamrick and a discussion of Gaussian (Matrix) algebra by Bernie Asner,

Next Meeting (by Doyle Kelley)

Subject : The new game series called ADVENTUR E. These new gamnes use

a command rndule and either disk or casette to guide the player through » maze
of conflicts and confrontation. We will examine the first in the series calied
Pirate Adventure. We are especially interested in the "protection’ feature
being used on the diskettes. This game has two types of puzzels to be worked,

Location: The Gorman Lecture Center, room F, on the University of
Dallas campus, (The building just north of the bell tower. )

Time: Each.third Friday night of each month at 7:00 PM.

President's REM

We are well into the new year with the formalities of elections behind us. The
last several months have established an obvious trend toward growth. We reduced
our mailing list in November by removing inactive namnes and we are already

hack up to 107. We are receiving mail at an average of 6 inquiries a week.

Nearly all those that write assume that we have something to sell. Apparently

a considerable number of the "clubs" are actually marketing gimmiks under the

guise of a member organization. Hey Gang! We don't sell anything! Welre
more interested in People than Products.
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Technical Tidbits (Tidbytes?) by Richard Lamson

This sections reflects ideas and information collected from you! Please
send your ‘contributions or other comments on articles that you would like
to see to the News Letter address listed below:
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Who to contact: President - Doyla Kelley Res: dERRGIR B u 5 D0 ris,
Secretary - Jack Thornton Res:dimbSgz, Treasurer - Greg Cortez
Res: 8Mpdidabdtl, News Letter Chairman - Richard Lamson Res:5Shsgisg

Busg:; 99D Address: SR Plerr s €t ot e yDr—Dlan o Ta--25-023 (TIREoR )

Mailing List subscriptions are available for $3. 00 per year. Annual membership
dues are $15. 00. Guest are maintained on the mailing list frce of charge not

to exceed 3 months. Memberships are available only at club meetings.
Subscriptions may be purchased through the mail by sending $3. 00 to the following:

FALLAS TI HOME COMPUTER USER GROUP

.J"u(’ ‘ .‘7 Lz
7. 20 %2,




